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From: Blair Spitzberg 
To: Kenneth Kalman 
Date: Thu, Jan 6, 2000 3:05 PM 
Subject: Re: Please review and concur 

Ken - RIV concurs.  

Thanks - Blair 

>>> Kenneth Kalman 01/05 2:57 PM >>>



.eview Uimarron 
SSR

sponse to comments on Subarea L



IT

cc: Cimarron distribution list

T% UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

January 13, 2000 

Mr. Jess Larsen, Vice President 
Cimarron Corporation 
P.O. Box 25861 
Oklahoma City, OK 73125 
SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO NRC STAFF COMMENTS ON SUBAREA L FINAL STATUS 

SURVEY REPORT 

Dear Mr. Larsen: 

We have reviewed your December 3, 1999, response to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's 
(NRC's) comments on the Final Status Survey Report for Phase III Subarea L Surface, and 
have no further questions. As discussed during our January 5, 2000, telephone conference, we 
are awaiting the results of NRC's confirmatory sampling from Subarea L. Pending acceptable 
results of the confirmatory sampling, NRC staff plans to release Subarea L from the Cimarron 
license in conjunction with the release of Subareas H, M, and I.  

If you have any questions about this letter, please contact Ken Kalman of my staff, at 
(301) 415-6664.  

Sincerely, 

Lar W. 1,amper, Chi f 
Decommissioning Branch 
Division of Waste Management 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 

and Safeguards 

Docket No. 70-925 
License No. SNM-928
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